
	

A	while	ago,	we	asked	you	to	fill	in	a	survey	in	order	to	for	me	to	better	understand	your	needs	and	help	
serve	our	community.	Thank	you	for	taking	part	in	the	survey,	because	as	a	result	of	the	survey,	the	
discipleship	challenge	was	born.	And	if	you	wonder	whether	the	name	sounds	vaguely	familiar	to	ice	
bucket	challenge	that	went	viral	a	few	years	ago,	you	would	be	100%	correct.		

	

Rules	of	the	Discipleship	Challenge:	

1. Find	a	friend	with	whom	you’ll	meet	up	intentionally	once	a	week	or	every	other	week	for	3	
month	long.	This	can	be	done	in	a	coffeeshop,	restaurant,	home	or	even	the	park.	The	whole	
idea	behind	this	challenge	rests	on	the	passage	found	in	Proverbs	27:17	which	is:	

As	iron	sharpens	iron,	
				 	so	one	person	sharpens	another.	

2. Write	to	discipleship@scfenglish.com	and	register	you	and	your	friend.	Why	the	need	to	
register.	Well,	in	an	effort	to	help	with	the	accountability	aspect	(because	we	all	do	so	well	with	
self-disciple)	We	will	match	you	and	your	friend	with	2	other	people	who	have	also	accepted	the	
challenge.		

3. And	once	you	and	your	friend	meet,	you’ll	take	a	selfie	and	send	it	to	the	other	2	people	you	
have	been	matched	to.	

By	the	end	of	the	3	months,	we	will	make	a	little	compilation	video	of	all	the	selfies	you	took	to	
celebrate	the	successful	finish	of	the	discipleship	challenge.	The	hope	of	this	video	will	be	to	spur	you	on	
to	continue	with	this	challenge	for	the	next	3	months	and	hopefully	others	who	have	not	yet	joined	the	
challenge.	

	

Structure	of	the	Meetup:	

Talking	casually	about	your	life,	the	challenges	you	face	and	even	your	prayer	requests.	Then	unpack	
that	and	allow	yourself	to	be	open	and	vulnerable	for	God	to	use	your	friend	with	the	goal	to	transform	
you	to	become	more	like	Christ.		

	

The	#JesusAtTheCenter	initiative	the	discipleship	ministry	has	been	advocating	for	here	at	SCF.	However,	
if	this	sounds	too	informal	to	you	or	too	daunting,	the	discipleship	ministry	will	gladly	help	and	guide	you	
if	that’s	something	you	desire.		

You	can	sign	up	at	any	time,	but	the	official	discipleship	challenge	will	start	on	the	1st	of	April.	


